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Our Message:
Defend Alaska’s 
Constitution



A constitutional convention is 
unnecessary, expensive, and 
dangerous.
The risks outweigh the rewards. Please vote “no” on the Constitutional 
Convention question this November.



Our Message – Defend Alaska’s Constitution

A convention is unnecessary.

• Alaska’s constitution is strong and has served us well over the last 
60 years.

• Alaskans have rejected a convention every time it has appeared on the 
ballot, opting for the amendment process.



Our Message – Defend Alaska’s Constitution
A convention is expensive.

• Would cost millions of dollars

• Create economic and social uncertainty 

• Stymie investment in Alaska



Our Message – Defend Alaska’s Constitution

A convention is dangerous.

• Open a Pandora’s Box of problems:

- PF/PFD at risk

- Land management

- Environmental regulations

- Right to keep and bear arms

- List of subjects is unlimited



Our Message – Defend Alaska’s Constitution

Want to help or get more information?

• Large and diverse coalition, growing every day – need more to join in and 

get the word out.

• Small groups, large groups – important issue to explain why it’s a bad 

and dangerous idea.

• Send an email to team@defendakconstitution.com

Defendakconstitution.com



A constitutional convention is 
unnecessary, expensive, and 
dangerous.
The risks outweigh the rewards. Please vote “no” on the Constitutional 
Convention question this November.



Thank you!

Email: team@defendakconstitution.com
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